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Dear Lynn,

At the January 12, 1995 meeting of X3T10, a motion to recommend that X3 wiithdraw project
964-D, Directly Addressable Device Interface (DADI) passed 34:0:0:23.  This project has been
open with no progress for over two years.

Sincerely,

John Lohmeyer, X3T10 Chair

cc: Larry Lamers, X3T10 Vice-Chair
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